
 

 

 
 
BY E-MAIL & OVERNIGHT MAIL 
 
 
October 5, 2009 
 
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information, Communication & Technology Authority 
P.O. Box 2502, 3rd Floor Alissta Towers 
Grand Cayman KY1-1104 
Cayman Islands 
 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold 

 
 

Re: Interrogatories regarding Digicel’s FLLRIC Phase 3 submissions 
 
Digicel is writing to you concerning the FLLRIC phase interrogatories that were sent on 7th 
September 2009. 
 
Digicel, as you are aware, has retained the services of an external overseas consultant to 
assist in properly responding to issues involving with the FLLRIC process Digicel.  
Unfortunately, due to resource constraint the consultant has been unable to complete the 
review and provide responses to the interrogatories that were sent on 7th September 2009 
within the time frame allotted. The Consultant has advised that they will need a further two 
(2) weeks to provide adequate responses to your interrogatories. 
 
Based on the above, we are now requesting an extension of time from 7th October 2009 to 
the 21st October 2009 to respond to the interrogatories. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
Digicel (Cayman) Limited 

 
Victor Corcoran 
Chief Executive Officer  


